From: Hill, Shannon

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>

Subject: FW: Downtown West Mixed Use Plan Draft EIR - COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED TO 12/8/20

Date: Sunday, November 8, 2020 8:34:48 PM

From: Info, Plandiv < Plandiv.Info@cityofpaloalto.org>

Sent: Saturday, November 7, 2020 4:01 PM **To:** Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Automatic reply: Downtown West Mixed Use Plan Draft EIR - COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED

TO 12/8/20

[External Email]

Dear customer,

Thank you for your email message. It has been received by Palo Alto staff. We will respond to your message as soon as we are able.

As you know, the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic has impacted us all. Impacts include a reduction in staff and other resources. Please know we are working hard to respond as quickly as we can, but it may take longer than usual for us to respond to your inquiry. Please refrain from calling multiple staff, as several team members responding to you will further reduce resources.

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.